
 

    
   

 
 

Our ref: KFA/DLY.chocolate 

 
Dear Families 
  
Easter Activity – Chocolate Bouquet – Thursday 30 March, Lunchtime 
  
We would like to invite your child to a SEND first end of term activity.  On Thursday lunchtime some of the LSA’s 
will be making chocolate bouquets (see picture below).  
 
If your child would like to take part, please complete the reply slip by Tuesday, 28 March 2023.  This activity costs 
£2.00 which will covers the cost of the chocolates, this money should be given to the LSAs during the activity. 
 

  
 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.   
  
Kind regards   
   
   
Katy Farrow 
Assistant Headteacher   
___________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Reply Slip – Please hand to student Services 
 
Please return to student services by Tuesday 28 March 2023.  I would like to take part in the Easter Activity. 
 
I am happy to contribute £2.00 to the cost of the activity 
 
Student Name: …………………………………………………………………………………………….……………………………………… 
 
Form: ………… 
 
Any Allergies or intolerances: …………………………………………………………………………………………………..…………… 


